
A FORTIS COMPANY

April 14,2016

Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
P.O. Box 21040
120 Torbay Road
S1. John's, NF AlA 5B2

Attention: Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary

Ladies & Gentlemen:

Re: A Revised Application by Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro pursuant to
Subsection 41 (3) of the Public Utilities Act for the approval of the procurement of
12 MW of diesel generation at Holyrood.

This is in reply to the Board's letter dated March 31, 2016 setting the schedule for submissions in
the above-captioned matter.

Newfoundland Power does not have any submissions in this matter.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Yours very truly,

Gerard
Senior Counsel

c. Geoffrey Young
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro

Paul Coxworthy
Stewart McKelvey

Thomas J. O'Reilly, QC
COX & Palmer

Thomas Johnson, QC
O'Dea Earle Law Offices

Sheryl Nisenbaum
Praxair Inc.

Newfoundland Power Inc.
55 Kenrnount Road P.O. Box 8910 St. John's, NL AlB 3P6
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